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It has been noticed that there are few students who have not given their  correct whatsapp 

numbers, as a result of which they may miss important information about Classes and Induction 

program which is going to start since 2nd December 2020. 

Such students are immediately required to submit their whatsapp number with their name, 

branch and rank at my whatsapp number 9453232219 so that they may be added in the respective 

groups. 

The students seeking admission through Special Counselling of UPSEE are required to report 

immediately to the institute for registration etc so that they may join the classes as early as possible 

without any loss. They must also submit their whatsapp number as per above mentioned details but 

only after their physical reporting and registration at the institute. 

The online induction program including classes are being scheduled to start since 3rd 

December and there will be online orientation session on 2nd . The zoom link or Google meet link will 

be shared in the forenoon of 2nd at the whatsapp group.  

          

Dr. Indra Prakash Mishra 

Registrar 


